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Chairperson Taniguchi, Vice Chairperson Kokubun and Members of the Committee: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to present testimony on this bill relating to a construction 
research program.  At this time, however, we wish not to express an opinion on this 
program.  The University of Hawaii Legislative Guidelines requires official positions on 
issues expressed by the University follow established policies and procedures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


